
Senior Trip Parent & Student Letter 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
It is time to initialize our plans for the Senior Class Trip to Washington, D.C (Nov. 13 - 18).   The price 
for the trip will depend on the number of students participating.  An estimated price range for the trip 
is between $850 - $975.  When I receive our final number for this year, I will immediately distribute the 
total cost to you. 
 
In order for me to complete the arrangements for the trip, I will need the following: 
 

​A non-refundable 1st payment of $500 due by Friday, August 29th. (deposits may vary according 
to fundraising money earned) 

​Completed Permission slip   
​Permission slip MUST be turned in and the trip PAID IN FULL before a student may attend the 
trip.  

 
Methods of Payment: 
 

​Call finance office and pay via debit or credit card 
​Check made out to Holy Cross High School 
​Cash 
​Cash & Check payments should be in a sealed envelope with the seniors name on the front 
and placed in the red basket in the office.  Permission slips can be placed in the red basket as 
well. 

 
Fundraising Money Earned: 
 
Each student should receive a list of money they have personally raised through fundraising. 
Fundraising money will be applied towards the 1st deposit.  The last big fundraising opportunity 
for this year's trip is Oktoberfest, Sept. 19 - 21.  Money earned during that fundraiser will be 
subtracted from the final payment.  Information regarding this event will be released asap. 
 
FINAL PAYMENT IS DUE TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 30th. 
 
Additionally included in this packet is a letter that covers the rules and guidelines for the trip and what 
to pack.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at angela.beane@hchscov.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Angela Beane 
Senior Trip Advisor 
 
 

mailto:angela.beane@hchscov.com

